




Attached to this General Notice is the Police Officer Standards and Training Council, Use of Force 

Policy adopted on November 12, 2020. A word version of this policy can be found on our website, 

home page under latest news. 

Questions or comments may be directed to my attention either by e-mail Karen.boisvert@ct.gov 

or phone 203-427-2601. 

Note: The Police Officer Standards and Training Council has been working on the development 

of this policy and training program since June of 2020. The use of force policy and training 

program subcommittees were made up of POST-Council members, individuals from law 

enforcement, academia, and subject matter experts throughout the state. 
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